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Decision: Procurement Authorization Amendment to Implement Pre-Boarding Announcements 
on TTC Subway Trains    

Meeting Date: November 23, 2015  

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1.         Authorize a Purchase Authorization Amendment to Bombardier, in the amount of 

$11,762,510.13,  inclusive of all applicable taxes, for the installation of PBA equipment 

on one TR trainset and for the supply of all materials required for the modification of all 

TTC subway and SRT vehicles.  


